Good Evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a reminder about our
Virtual Open House tomorrow night.

We will host a virtual open house for parents tomorrow evening. This is a terrific opportunity to
connect with your child’s teachers and to find out what will be expected during the second
quarter. You can meet with your child’s core teachers from 6 to 6:30 and their encore teachers
from 6:30 to 7. Teachers will send out links for the meeting and will post in Canvas. We can’t
wait to see you all there tomorrow night!

Well, we’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS!

Go Tigers!



